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Monday 22nd April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Following the confirmed school placements for September 2024 I would like to welcome you to Sun 

Hill Junior School.  We are delighted that you and your child will be joining our school community in 

September.   As a school we are passionate about creating a happy, safe and stimulating environment 

that nurtures children and where everyone works together to succeed and ‘make a difference’.    

 

I feel very privileged to be the Head Teacher of Sun Hill Junior School and thoroughly enjoy working 

with such a dedicated group of staff who seek tirelessly to provide the best possible opportunities for 

each child in our care.  

 

We appreciate that every child is different, with their own unique interests and aptitudes, as well as 

areas which they may need additional support and encouragement.  High expectations are fostered 

and self-confidence developed so that our children are equipped to meet opportunities and challenges 

with resilience and determination.  Our aim is to work in partnership with you to ensure that we can 

meet these needs as best we can.    

 

We constantly strive to have a school community where every member feels valued while also 

ensuring that they are supported on their journey as a lifelong learner.  I am so pleased that you have 

chosen for your child to make that journey with us.  

 

I would like to invite you to a parent information evening on Monday 15th July at 6pm giving an insight 

into what to you and your child can expect from September and a chance to meet myself, Marie-

Louise Woods our Deputy Head Teacher and SENDCo and the lower school team. More information 

regarding this will be sent to you nearer the time.  

 

Between now and our meeting in July we will be sending you our weekly Newsletter on a Friday to 

keep you up-to-date with our school and also some information and guidance documentation.  

 

We look forward to getting to know you and your child as we work together to ensure that your child 

has a happy and fulfilling time at Sun Hill Junior School.  

 

Best wishes  

 
Mrs Griffiths – Head Teacher 

mailto:school@perins.hants.sch.uk
http://www.perins.net/
tel:01962
mailto:adminoffice@sunhill-jun.hants.sch.uk

